
 

 

The mission of The Learning Lamp is to engage all children in the support they need to succeed. The Learning Lamp is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, donations to which are 
tax deductible to the fullest extent permitted by law. The official registration and financial information of The Learning Lamp may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department 
of State by calling toll free within Pennsylvania; 1-800-732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement.   

 

 

  

 

 

 

         

  
 

Requirements for Approval to Substitute At Somerset Area School District 
 

1. Somerset Area School District requires that you complete your physical, TB test and drug test at Somerset 

Hospital Occupational Health. To schedule an appointment call 814-443-5249.  

 

2. The current cost of the physical and test is $137.00. Please turn in a copy of your receipt to Jill DiBuono at 

The Learning Lamp via email (jdibuono@thelearninglamp.org), fax (814-262-0837) or mail (TLL, 2025 

Bedford Street, Johnstown, PA 15904). After you accept and work a substitute position at Somerset Area 

School District, you will be reimbursed the cost of the physical and tests.  

 

3. If you have any questions, please contact Jill at 814-262-0732 or jdibuono@thelearninglamp.org 

 
 

 
We’re lighting the way to a brighter future! 
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